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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
A926 High Street, Rattray 
Carriageway Patching 
 
Perth & Kinross Council intends to undertake essential carriageway patching on A926 
High Street between the junction with Balmoral Road to Hatton Road as per the extents 
shown on the enclosed location plan 3508123_01.  The works are programmed to 
commence on Thursday 25 April 2024 and will take approximately 1 week to complete, 
including the weekend.  Please note these works are weather dependent and there may 
be delays.   
 
The works will be carried out under a full 24-hour road closure with a suspension of 
parking and loading for the duration of the works.  We are carrying our deep repairs to 
the carriageway structure and the road closure is required to ensure the works are 
undertaken safely and efficiently as possible. 

 
The official diversion route, during the works is via A926 – Alyth – B954 – Meigle – A94 
– Coupar Angus – A923 Blairgowrie and vice versa.  This is shown in green in the 
enclosed location plan 3508123_01. 
 
Vehicular access to properties/businesses within the site extents will be maintained 
when the works allow, and it is safe to do so, however, please expect some delays. 
Pedestrian and emergency service vehicle access will always be maintained.  
 
Regrettably, there shall be some inconvenience and disruption whilst the works are 
taking place, and we will endeavour to keep this to a minimum.  I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you in advance for your co-operation.  
 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 

mailto:SJMcGregor@pkc.gov.uk
http://www.pkc.gov.uk/


 
 

If you require any further information or have any queries, please contact Stewart 
McGregor on 01738 476476.  If Stewart McGregor is not available, then please contact 
Cameron Kirby on 01738 475000 or CKirby@pkc.gov.uk.  

 
The alternative contact, if the above are both not available, please contact Ross 
Greszczuk on 01738 475000 or RJGreszczuk@pkc.gov.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Ross Greszczuk 
Engineer  
Roads Design Team 
 
 
Enc.  A926 High Street Location Plan 3508123/01 
 
 
Cc Councillor Bob Brawn 

  Councillor Tom McEwan 
  Councillor Caroline Shiers 
  Blairgowrie & Rattray Community Council 

Roads Maintenance Partnership 
Roads Network Management 
Public Transport Unit 
Waste Services 
Blairgowrie High School 
Rattray Primary School 
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